

The Wednesday Middletown meeting is suspended until further notice.

Sunday Westerly switched from phone to hybrid.

Saturday Plainville, MA switched from zoom to live.

questions@oceanandbay.org was added to the top menu. Amber will field questions.

Nancy and Jeanne D. called contacts on the meeting list to check for accuracy. Some corrections were made.

Mike will keep the newsletter team up to date with any newsworthy items.

Nancy and Michelle submitted items for the "Latest News" section of the site ranging from: questions to service to podcasts to printing meeting lists for distribution.

An additional search field was added to the top of every page (except home page).

Michelle has written a clever, playful article for the newsletter to encourage site navigation through the search field. Mike is working on a visual.

NOTE: We request that Intergroup secretary's minutes and treasurer reports be emailed to: <a href="mailto:webteam@oceanandbay.org">webteam@oceanandbay.org</a> so they can be posted on the site.

Both Microsoft Word or PDF format are acceptable.